

DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY OFFICE OF NAVAL RESEARCH ARLINGTON, VIRGINIA 22217

Ruf Seltzer

ONR:437:MD:bjw 4 January 1971

JAN 1 2 1971 J. H. SALTZER

Professor J.C.R. Licklider Massachusetts Institute of Technology Project MAC 545 Technology Square Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139

Dear Lick:

I am herewith enclosing General Van Ryzin's letter of appreciation for the recent MIT/MAC briefing to Marine Corps personnel.

Please pass along my thank you's along with those of General Van Ryzin's, to the Messrs. Corbato, Jones, and Saltzer.

Sincerely,

Program Director

Information Systems

ENCL.

1 1 DEC 1970

Mr. Marvin Denicoff Office of Naval Research Room 607, Balston Tower #1 Arlington, Virginia 22210

Dear Mr. Denicoff:

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for the assistance you rendered the Systems Support Group of this Headquarters in providing the detailed briefing of Project MAC-AIMS at Massachusetts Institute of Technology on 7 December 1970.

All reports indicate that the briefing was extremely beneficial and provided the 21 officers attending an insight into areas of automation not available otherwise. This example of freely sharing information of a complex nature does much for all of us in the Naval Service to do our jobs better, more intelligently, and more efficiently.

Please pass my thanks on to all who assisted you in making this briefing possible. I would especially like to extend my appreciation to Professors Corbato, Jones, and Saltzer of M.I.T. Their presentations were exceptional and certainly a credit to the Institute.

Sincerely,

Lieutenant General, U.S. Marine Corps Chief of Staff, Headquarters Marine Corps

12/14/20